
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Kevin L. BryantKevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 11/30/2017 9:33:44 PM

Subject: Re: Constituent Call - Victoria Cartier

​Catherine, please talk to me about this tomorrow


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 11:16 AM
 
To: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Cc: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Constituent Call - Victoria Cartier 
 
Victoria Cartier, 202-344-9921, says she has a couple of questions for your personally. Mentioned she was looking at 
your bio. I tried to get her to at least give me a general subject matter. She said it was complicated and mumbled a 
few words (concern, municipal, constituent). I told her if she had a concern as a constituent you would likely refer her 
back to me. She got a little edgy at that point and she that she respectfully requests to speak to you personally and 
that you would probably be interested if you spoke to her.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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